

Lehi Elementary PTA Newsletter -- March

PTA President's Message

Happy Spring Everyone! I'd just like to take a minute and thank everyone involved in our school play, Annie, Jr. It takes a small army to put these wonderful school plays into production. A huge shout out to Ashley Mckinnon, the play director for all of her hard work and long hours on behalf of our awesome students. Be sure to spread the word and let everyone know about the play performances, which are listed in the calendar section. Parents, please pay attention to all of the exciting up-coming PTA sponsored events. Our goal is to enrich our children's lives and give them opportunities to learn and grow and have fun interacting with their family's, teachers, and each other. Please consider giving of your time for one of these many activities. We cannot do it alone. It takes everyone working together to ensure a successful and worthwhile experience for all involved. Thank you to those that have helped with any of our PTA activities, your involvement is hugely appreciated!

> Sincerely, Heather Rasmussen and Amy Grace, Co-Presidents



Save the Date! Performances for the much anticipated Lehi Elementary Performance of

Annie Jr. will be March 13, 14, and 15th. Tickets will be on sale soon, or available at the door, starting at 7pm each night at Willowcreek Jr. High.

Calendar

March

- 3 Battle of the Books
- 3 Read Across America
- 4 PTA Board Meeting
- 13, 14 & 15th Annie Jr. 7pm Willowcreek Jr. High stage
- 14 Maturation meeting 2:15pm (Fifth grade)
- 19 Dads & Doughnuts 9:15am Fifth Grade, library
- 20 Community Council 3:30pm
- 28 Princess Ball 6:30pm

Subject to change. Events updated on the Lehi Elementary PTA Facebook page.

Dads → Donuts March 19th

Fifth Grade -- 9:15 am



10am



www.facebook.com/ LehiElementaryPTA

Scan with your smartphone for the latest updates, events, and happenings!



Did you know that you can earn money for our school every time you use your rewards card at Smith's? Sign-up is easy! Next time you shop, just ask the cashier to scan this barcode.

You only have to enroll once per year (but you do



And save those Labels for Education on the side of soup cans as well as Box Tops!

need to <u>renew</u> if you signed up last year), and Smith's will donate a percentage of your total yearly purchases to Lehi Elementary! Please enroll today!



find out how
LabelsForEducation.com

